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PUBLIC NOTICE  
May ��, 2019

Dear Current Resident: 

The Irvine Unified School District (IUSD) is pleased to announce Series 2 of the Measure E Improvements for �%�R�Q�L�W�D���&�D�Q�\�R�Q��
Elementary School. The District will be adding a new �P�X�O�W�L���S�X�U�S�R�V�H��building �D�W���W�K�H���%�R�Q�L�W�D���&�D�Q�\�R�Q Elementary site. This work is��
schedule�G to begin summer of 2020 through August of 2021.

In June 2016, Measure E was passed by the voters within the Irvine Unified School District to provide funding for improvements at 
several of our existing campuses.   

All interested persons are invited to attend a public meeting, which will provide information on the proposed project.  IUSD 
representatives will be available to answer questions.  This meeting will begin promptly at 6:00 p.m. on �7�X�H�V�G�D�\�����0�D�\����������������������If��
you are unable to attend but would like to submit comments you may do so by sending them to: 

Jesse Barron 
Assistant Director, Facilities Planning 
Irvine Unified School District 
2015 Roosevelt 
Irvine, CA. 92620 
jessebarron@iusd.org 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
�7�X�H�V�G�D�\�����0�D�\������������������
�%�2�1�,�7�$���&�$�1�<�2�1���(�/�(�0�(�1�7�$�5�<��SCHOOL-MPR
�����6�8�1�'�$�1�&�(���,�5�9�,�1�(�����&�$������������

For more detailed information about the proposed project, please visit: �K�W�W�S�V���L�X�V�G���R�U�J���P�H�D�V�X�U�H���H���E�F

If you have any questions, please contact Cathie Rain in the Facilities Planning Department at (949) 936-8786. 

cc: John Fogarty, Assistant Superintendent, Business Services, IUSD 
Kelvin Okino, Executive 




